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Announcing Obsolescence of Select 1GT Hall Effect Sensors 
 

 

Summary 

Due to the obsolescence of various components used in 1GT Hall Effect Gear Tooth sensors, Honeywell 
Sensing & IOT will obsolete the listings below effective July 31, 2018. Honeywell values its customers 
and realizes that this product obsolescence may require new platform validation. We will work with 
customers to make this a smooth transition. 
 
Important dates to note are: 
 

 February 28, 2018: Last time buy. No orders will be accepted after this date. 

 July 31, 2018: Final Delivery. Honeywell will not deliver parts after this date 
 
 

Affected Listings  

1GT101DC 

1GT105DC 

 

Action 

Please inform any affected customers about this obsolescence.  
 

 

Contact Information  

For additional information, please contact: 

 Global Product Marketing Manager:  James McKenna, James.McKenna@honeywell.com 

 Product Marketing Manager, NA Region:  Ben Tollefson, ben.tollefson@Honeywell.com, 
+1 763-954-6254 
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